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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO REQUESTING INCLUSION 

ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS FOR THE NEXT MEETING OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT IN ORDER TO CONSIDER 
THE CONVOCATION OF THE ELEVENTH REGULAR MEETING OF 
THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON PORTS
PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO
OEA02951
The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development and has the honor to refer to the upcoming regular meeting of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI), which will take place on December 14, 2017.

In that connection, the Mission kindly requests that the Secretariat include on the order of business a presentation by the Government of Mexico on the draft resolution to convene the Eleventh Regular Meeting of the Inter-American Committee on Ports (CIP), within the framework of CIDI. In that draft resolution, it is proposed that the eleventh regular meeting of the CIP be held from 
August 1-3, 2018, in Mexico City.
The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., December 1, 2017
Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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